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April 15, 2024 

RE:   2024 Street Resurfacing Project 

Dear Resident: 

As part of our annual Road Program, the Village will be resurfacing streets in your neighborhood starting 
April 22, 2024.  This project will include milling, patching and a fresh asphalt layer that results in a “new” 
street.  Our Village is steadfast in planning and funding a cost-effective Road Program that keeps Burr Ridge 
“A Very Special Place”. 

The Village is resurfacing the following street(s) near your home this year: 

Arrowhead Farm Drive 
Chippewa Court 
Navajo Court 
Omaha Drive 

Seneca Court 
Cambridge Drive 
Camelot Drive 
Carlisle Court 

Charleston Drive 
Kimberly Court 
Forest Edge Drive 
Forest Edge Court 

Work will begin mid-April and should be completed by late June.  Road construction can be inconvenient, 
with frequent interruptions from crews and equipment, but the roads will remain open (*storm sewer work along 
Charleston Drive and Carlisle Court will have scheduled, daytime-only closures).  Please be cautious and drive 
slowly.  Watch for “Fresh Oil” signs that tell you when an oily liquid needed for re-paving has been applied, 
because the oil can adhere briefly to your tires and track across your driveways. 

Your Board of Trustees approved a contract for this work with Schroeder Asphalt Services.  Our 
Community Development Department will be managing this contract to ensure we get the highest quality 
results.  If you have questions about this project, please call our Development Engineer, Jim Miedema at (630) 
654-8181, ext. 6010.

I am the chair for the Street and Pathway Committee, as I have always been for all my terms as your
Mayor, because the investment in our roads is important to our Burr Ridge community.  Trustees Guy Franzese, 
Al Paveza, and Antonio Schiappa are also active, dedicated members on this Committee; as well as Pathway 
Committee members Pat Liss and Todd Davis.  On behalf of this Committee and your Board of Trustees, I hope 
you will look forward to the Village resurfacing your street this season – then enjoy the ride! 

Sincerely, 

Gary Grasso 
Mayor 

cc: Evan Walter, Village Administrator 
Janine Farrell, Community Development Director 


